
Sl. No.
Name of the 

Project
Details of Work

Name of the 
Awardee

Type or Nature 
of Single 
Tenders
(OEM / 

OES/PAC/SS 
etc.)

 Reason for 
awarding the 

work on Single 
Tender Basis

Work Order No. and 
Date 

Value of Contract 
Awarded

1 MTPS Works

Maintenance 
Contract for 40 MT 
Electronic Weigh 

Bridge at MTPS, DVC

M/s. Avery India 
Limited, Plot No. 
50-54, Sector-25, 

Ballabhgarh, 
Haryana - 121004

STE ON OEM 
BASIS

OEM 

MT/O&M/QSF-05-07-
03/20-

21/VV(185)/1146 dt. 
07.04.2021

 ₹       1,20,000.00 

2 MTPS Works

AMC for 120 MT & 
100 MT Capacity In-
motion Rail Weigh 

Bridge at MTPS, DVC

do do do

MT/O&M/QSF-05-07-
03/20-

21/VV(184)/1145 dt. 
07.04.2021

 ₹       9,00,000.00 

PERIOD  : APRIL, 2021.

DETAILS OF CONTRACTS AWARDED ON SINGLE TENDER   (OEM/OES/PAC/SS) BASIS  ----   MTPS



3 MTPS Purchase

Procurement of 
spares for Generator 
rehabilitation work-1 
of Unit#3, MTPS, DVC

M/s. Bharat Heavy 
Electricals Limited, 

SSBG-Eastern 
Region. Spares & 
services business 
group - eastern 

region, DJ-9/1, 3rd 
floor, 

Karunamayee, 
Sector-II, Saltlake 

city, Kolkata700091

STE, OEM

OEM (To have 
genuine spare for 

better working life, 
1:1 

interchangeability or 
exact retrofitment 

for technical 
compatibility to 

reduce maintenance 
downtime)

MT/O&M/QSF-05-07-
13/ES-III/U#3/2021-
22/STE/DK(243)/02 
Dated 07/04/2021

₹ 7,19,800.00

4 MTPS Purchase

Procurement of CEP 
spares for U#1-6 in 

TAMS section, MTPS, 
DVC

M/s. Bharat Heavy 
Electricals Limited, 

SSBG-Eastern 
Region. Spares & 
services business 
group - eastern 

region, DJ-9/1, 3rd 
floor, 

Karunamayee, 
Sector-II, Saltlake 

city, Kolkata700091

STE, OEM

OEM (To have 
genuine spare for 

better working life, 
1:1 

interchangeability or 
exact retrofitment 

for technical 
compatibility to 

reduce maintenance 
downtime)

MT/O&M/QSF-05-07-
06/21-

22/STE/PG(885)/SKAR-
346/10 Dated 
13/04/2021

₹ 33,55,220.00

5 MTPS Purchase

Procurement of 
spares for M/s ASCO 
Numatic India Pvt. 
Ltd. make Solenoid 
Valves and its 
accessories installed 
at Dust Extruction 
system of CHP 
U#5&6.

SAPS POWER 
EQUIPMENTS 
PVT. LTD 
Diamond 
Heritage , 16 
Strand road , 12 
th Floor, Unit No 
1211 , Kolkata 
700001

STE, OEM

OEM (To have 
genuine spare for 

better working life, 
1:1 

interchangeability or 
exact retrofitment 

for technical 
compatibility to 

reduce maintenance 
downtime)

MT/CE(O&M)/QSF-05-
07-10/21-22/EBA/P/09 

Dated 13/04/2021
₹ 1,80,750.00



6 MTPS Purchase

Procurement of Spares 
of Compressors (Make 
Atlas Copco, Model: ZR 

200), U#5&6,
TAMS, MTPS, DVC

Atlas Copco (India) 
Limited,Sveanagar, 

Dapodi, Old 
Mumbai Pune 

Road,Pune-411012,

STE, OEM

OEM (To have 
genuine spare for 

better working life, 
1:1 

interchangeability or 
exact retrofitment 

for technical 
compatibility to 

reduce maintenance 
downtime)

MT/O&M/QSF-05-07-
05/TAMS/U#5&6/2021-

22/STE/DK(202)/13 
Dated 16/04/2021

₹ 37,06,393.70

7 MTPS Purchase

Procurement of spares 
for Compressor for main 

plant of unit # 7 & 8, 
500 MW

MTPS,DVC

Atlas Copco (India) 
Limited,Sveanagar, 

Dapodi, Old 
Mumbai Pune 

Road,Pune-411012,

STE, OEM

OEM (To have 
genuine spare for 

better working life, 
1:1 

interchangeability or 
exact retrofitment 

for technical 
compatibility to 

reduce maintenance 
downtime)

: MT/O&M/QSF-05-07-
05/2021-

22/U#7&8/STE/SKAR-
325/16 Dated 
21/04/2021

₹ 68,05,523.00

8 MTPS Purchase

Procurement of L&T 
make Electrical 
Switchgears like 
Power Cont., Aux 
Cont., O/L Relay etc. 
installed at CHP U# 1-
4 & CHP U# 5-6, 
MTPS, DVC

P. S. Jivraj & Co. 3rd 
Floor, Sardhar 

Building, opposite
Eastern Railway  

High school, 
Landmark: Reliance
Trends, G.T. Road
 Asansol - 713301

STE, OEM

OEM (To have 
genuine spare for 

better working life, 
1:1 

interchangeability or 
exact retrofitment 

for technical 
compatibility to 

reduce maintenance 
downtime)

MT/O&M/QSF-05-07-
10/CHES 1/ST/2021-
22/KB(46)/17 Dated 

23/04/2021

₹ 3,67,691.00



9 MTPS Purchase

Procurement of 
Spares for 
Chlorination system 
(Make: IEC FABCHEM 
LIMITED) of CWPT 
Plant and DM Plant of 
Unit#7&8 (2X500 
MW) MTPS, DVC

IEC FABCHEM 
LIMITED, K-32B 
Sipcot Industrial 

Complex, 
Gummidipoondi-
601 201 Chennai 
Pincode: 601201

STE, OEM

OEM (To have 
genuine spare for 

better working life, 
1:1 

interchangeability or 
exact retrofitment 

for technical 
compatibility to 

reduce maintenance 
downtime)

MT/O&M/QSF-05-07-
24/C&I(7&8)/ST/2021-

22/KB(68)/23 Dated 
28/04/2021

₹ 6,77,291.00

10 MTPS Purchase

Procurement for spare 
Zirconia cell assembly 
,Dust filter and Probe 
Protector of Oxygen 

analyzer for unit#5&6

YOKOGAWA 
INDIA LIMITED 
PLOT NO.96, 
ELECTRONICS 
CITY COMPLEX, 
HOSUR 
ROAD,BANGALOR
E,PIN-560100

STE, OEM

OEM (To have 
genuine spare for 

better working life, 
1:1 

interchangeability or 
exact retrofitment 

for technical 
compatibility to 

reduce maintenance 
downtime)

MT/U#1-6(O&M)/QSF-05-
07/21-
22/EBA/STE/SS(311)/C&I-
II/25 Dated 30/04/2021

₹ 7,27,204.00

11 MTPS Purchase Proposal for 
Procurement of M/s 
Delair India Pvt Ltd 
make Air Dryers 
spares for 
U#5&6,AHP,MTPS,DV
C

DELAIR INDIA PVT. 
LTD. 21C, Sector-18 
Gurgaon Pincode: 

122015

STE, OEM

OEM (To have 
genuine spare for 

better working life, 
1:1 

interchangeability or 
exact retrofitment 

for technical 
compatibility to 

reduce maintenance 
downtime)

MT/O&M/QSF-05-07-
08/21-22/STE/SKAR-

337/24 Dated 
30/04/2021

₹ 1,18,200.00



12 MTPS Purchase

Procurement of 
Different High Pressure 
valves for Unit # 1- 6, 
Boiler Maintenance
Section, MTPS, DVC

M/s BHEL, PSER
Power Sector 

Eastern Region, 4th 
Floor, 9/1 DJ Block, 
SecII, Salt Lake City, 

Kolkata - 700091

STE, OEM

OEM (To have 
genuine spare for 

better working life, 
1:1 

interchangeability or 
exact retrofitment 

for technical 
compatibility to 

reduce maintenance 
downtime)

MT/CE(O&M)/QSF-05-
07-01/EBA/ST/P/26 
Dated 30/04/2021

. 12577500.00


